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LEGISLATIVE UPDATES

 A Senate Education Subcommittee and the full Senate

Education committees are reviewing and considering

a new proposed voucher bill to rename and make changes

to the current Education Scholarship Trust Fund (ESTF) program.

 Senate bill 62 renames the current program as the K-12 Education Lottery 

Scholarship and would fund the scholarships through the S.C. Education Lottery Fund

https://scsba.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bcc312bb546124db2dd3f5c33&id=e21d7549ad&e=638ed60c72
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• VIDEO
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